
CITB NI’s Training in Partnership Funding is 
designed to directly fund training delivered to 
employers at little or no cost to encourage 
strategically important training or to improve 
performance of the industry in relation to future 
needs. The Training in Partnership Funding spans 
a wide range of needs and CITB NI have been 
recently working with training and employment 
provider People 1st to facilitate the Level 4 
Diploma in Construction Site Supervision.

The Level 4 NVQ in Construction Site Supervision 
provides construction employers the gateway for 
their employees to gain a level 4 qualification 
which is now necessary to achieve CSR gold card 
recognition. The course covers planning the work, 
managing work, people and resources. With 
interactive practical sessions it has been a very 
successful course.

So far, 30 candidates have successfully achieved 
the Level 4 NVQ Site Supervisor status which 
brings together both theory/practice in the 
workplace. Benefiting the employer and the 
candidate, supported by the positive feedback 
received to date.

People 1st have been delighted to work with CITB 
NI on this programme and look forward on 
working with them on other training initiatives in 
the future.
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